Southwood Church of God is happy to announce an expansion....

We are expanding our worship team and are looking for volunteer musicians and
singers that are excited to get together to practice, and most importantly have a heart
for worship. If you are interested or know of anyone that wants to be part of a worship
team, please point them in our direction.

Contact Natasha at 403-890-7186 or email i.zybee@hotmail.com
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